
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:

Alice Davidson, Amanda Hoebeeck, John McCauley, Elizabeth Marrey, Marguerite Downs, Anne Marie Gallagher, Eleanor Gibbs, Kate Hegarty, Francis Evans, Frederick Grindrod, Wilfred Taylor, Michael Kelly, Fred Bogio, Ellen Riordan, Jessie Cullinane and Iona Woods.
Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:
John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Isla Caton, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu,
 Fr John Duckett, Joanne Fitzsimmons, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan, Margaret Harvey, 
Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, Patricia Medlin, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Fr Martin Nott,
 Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr Eamonn Power,
 Anna Maria Sposito, Chris Surtees, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, 

Betty Walsh, Trudy Wijeyeratnam and Nan Yan Wu.
Primary School Application forms for September 2019

Parents seeking to obtain a Certificate of Catholic Practice should turn up for an interview with Fr Tom.  Where possible both parents should present themselves with the child in the Church and MUST bring a copy of the child’s baptismal certificate. When you come along to the church for your appointment, there will be one form for you to complete and hand to Fr Tom. You do not have to make an appointment, just turn up between 4.00pm and 7.30pm. For families whose surname begins:
A to L Tuesday 27th November and Surnames M-Z Wednesday 28th November.
“We have loved them in life. Let us not forget them in death”

The Church designates the month of November as a special time to remember and pray for those who have died and gone before us. Forms are available at the back of the church to remember your loved ones and can be placed in the box in front of the Altar. Masses for the Holy Souls are a reminder to us all for the need to pray for the departed.

Confirmation 2019
Thinking of being Confirmed next year? You are invited to come along to the Parish Community Centre for a Confirmation Taster Session THIS Sunday 18th November from 6.00pm - 7.00pm for an informal chat and to find out what is involved.  Application forms will be available at the meeting for young adults (not parents) in Year 11 or above, seeking to receive the Sacrament in 2019.  The closing date is Sunday 2nd December 2018. Interviews will take place on Sunday 9th December between 6pm and 8pm. Baptism Certificate’s MUST be presented at the interview if you were not baptised at St Edward’s. Dates for the Confirmation Programme will be attached to the Application Form and candidates MUST be able to attend ALL sessions and especially the Retreat at Walsingham House Abbotswick (22nd – 24th March 2019). 
CARITAS Diocese of Brentwood

Today is the Second World Day of the Poor; Pope Francis’ words from this day last year continue to inspire us: “Blessed are the open hands that embrace the poor and help them: they are hands that bring hope.  Blessed are the hands that reach beyond every barrier of culture, religion and nationality, and pour the balm of consolation over the wounds of humanity.  Blessed are the open hands that ask nothing in exchange, with no “ifs” or “buts” or “maybes”: they are hands that call down God’s blessing upon their brothers and sisters.”

In that spirit, Caritas Diocese of Brentwood is launched by Bishop Alan today, to serve Essex and East London. The word caritas means charity, in the fullest sense of Christian love, and our Diocesan Caritas exists to support and encourage everyone who is working to put Christ’s love into action by supporting the ill, the poor and the marginalised. There is a new website (www.caritasbrentwood.org) and this is a great tool for people who want to be volunteers. Type in where you live and the kind of project where you would like to offer help, and the website will show you these projects in your area. Our Caritas is part of a national and international network, and once a year will bring together as many people as possible who are volunteering in the Diocese for a day of networking, sharing good practice, training and celebrating success. 

Bishop Alan says, “I am launching Caritas Diocese of Brentwood today full of hope about the difference it will make to all our work for social justice, in the name of Jesus Christ. Pope Francis asks us to ‘go to the edges’ and Caritas is full of projects which do just that. I encourage every parishioner to look at the website and to get involved in any way that they can.”

Our Diocese has also been accredited as a Living Wage Employer; the Living Wage lifts families out of poverty, and if you are an employer, or can influence your company, please look into it (www.livingwage.org.uk)

Please keep this new initiative in your prayers.   

Prisoners Sunday The retiring collection raised £ £324.56. Bless you for your generosity. Confirmation for adults who attend Mass but as yet have not been confirmed in their faith. There will be an informal meeting on Wednesday 5th December at 7pm in the Priest’s House. All are welcome.

Service of Remembrance for those buried at Romford Cemetery this Sunday 18th November at 1.30pm.

National Youth Sunday next weekend we celebrate National Youth Sunday and The Brentwood Catholic Youth Service and Walsingham House at Abbotswick teams in their work to support our young people in their journey in faith. We welcome speakers from BCYS and more details can be found at www.bcys.net or see poster at the back of the church. The Diocesan second collection will be taken up after all Masses next weekend.

Bingo There will be an evening of Bingo in the Community Centre from 7.30pm on Thursday 22nd November. All parishioners are warmly invited to come along. 

Children’s Liturgy Group.   We are STILL in need of new volunteers to take over the running of this group. If you can help, please speak to Fr Tom or contact the parish office
St Peter’s Catholic Primary School require 1 Infant and 2 Junior Midday Assistants and 2 Cleaners. Please contact the school on 01708 745506 for details.

This Week’s Mass Intentions
Saturday 17th     


6.30pm 
The People of the Parish   
Sunday 18th          
       
9.30am
Holy Souls (Holy Souls Box)   



11.30am
Danny Grannell RIP (Grannell)    
Monday 19th                      
12noon
Elizabeth & Dan O’Callaghan RIP (O’Callaghan) 
Tuesday 20th        
 
12noon 
Private Intention (Sick Clergy Association) 
Wednesday 21st  


12.15pm
Dec’d Members of Golden Club (Golden Club)             
Thursday 22nd   
       
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 

Friday 23rd        


12noon      
James Curtis (Foundation)  

Saturday 24th     


6.30pm 
Holy Souls (Holy Souls Box)   

Sunday 25th          
       
9.30am
Eddie Hartigan RIP (Hartigan)    



11.30am
The People of the Parish     
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 
11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.
What’s On?
Sun 18th 
Blessing of Graves 
1.30pm
Romford Cemetery


Confirmation Taster Session
6.00pm
Community Centre

Mon 19th     
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Baptism Interview
6.00pm
Priest’s House


Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre
Tues 20th     
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 

Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

Wedding Rehearsal
7.00pm
Church


St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 21st   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Guides
7pm-8.30pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 22nd   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am – 12nooon
Parish Hall 
Fri 23rd         
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall
Sun 25th       
Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Community Centre


Rainbows/Brownies
2pm- 5pm
Parish Hall


Baptisms 
1.00pm
Church

Travelling Chalice
Please return the Chalice BEFORE   the next person is scheduled to collect it
17th /18th Nov                  McGee Family              6.30pm
 24th /25th Nov                Peggram Family           9.30am
                                                     1st  /2nd Dec                     Jennylyn Selby             6.30pm
 

Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend 11th November
 Envelopes: £393.20     Cash: £563.05     
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	Parish newsletter   ST. EDWARD THE CONFESSOR

CATHOLIC CHURCH

(St Edward is the Patron Saint of our Deanery)

   Parish Priest: Father Tom Jordan 

  5 Park End Road, Romford, Essex RM1 4AT

  Telephone & Fax: 01708 740308

  e-mail: romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org

  Parish Website www.stedwards-romford.org.uk    

  Diocese of Brentwood Registered Charity No.234092

  Web Site: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
   St. Peter’s Primary School         01708 745506

  Head Teacher:                              Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Thirty-Third Sunday of the Year (B) 
18th November 2018 
St. Edward’s Parish Bazaar

The Bazaar opens 11am.  - 3pm. NEXT Saturday 24th November and everyone is invited to come and enjoy the various stalls including Gifts, Toiletries & Crafts. The ever popular Cake Stall offers marmalades & jams as a specialty.

We welcome all types of bottle for the Bottle Stall.

Santa’s Grotto delights the children, and The Rainbows provide the ‘Lucky Dip’.

The Gift Box for your donations is in the Church Porch  

No books, (only children’s books please). Bazaar Draw Tickets still available.    

Hot food & refreshments are available in the Community Centre 

The cake stall would be very grateful for home-made cakes & pastries from parishioners, these should be delivered to the Parish Hall either 

Friday evening or Saturday morning. 
Please come along and support this annual parish event
